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Fr. Eduard Perrone to Celebrate Masses at the 
Oakland County Latin Mass Association and Old St. Mary’s 

 
A familiar face is returning to the 

altar in the Archdiocese of Detroit: 

Fr. Eduard Perrone will celebrate 

the Sunday 9:00 AM High Mass for 

the Oakland County Latin Mass 

Association at the Orchard Lake 

Shrine Chapel on May 1, 8, and 22. 

He will also celebrate the 10:00 AM 

High Mass at Old St. Mary’s on 

May 15. We hope you can join us 

and welcome Fr. Perrone back to the traditional liturgy. 

 

Fun fact: Prior to becoming a priest, Fr. Perrone was the music 

director at Old St. Mary’s and even released a now highly 

collectible LP recording of the Novus Ordo Latin Mass choir 

there. 

 
Romeo Knights Photo Album of Historic Detroit Churches 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian O’Curran of the Romeo Knights of Columbus has posted a 

beautiful collection of photos of historic Detroit churches taken 

during a recent Prayer Pilgrimages bus tour. Rarely can one see 

such architectural splendor all in one place. [Photos of the naves 

of St. Hedwig and St. Florian above]. 

 

See the full album at: 

https://romeoknights.com/2022/01/16/prayer-pilgrimage-2022/ 

 

Detroit Catholic Podcast Interviews Wassim Sarweh 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those attending the March 20, 2022 Tridentine Mass at Old St. 

Mary’s may have noticed a sound crew recording the choir that 

day. The Detroit Catholic was there to capture some background 

music to be used in an interview of Oakland County Latin Mass 

Association/Orchard Lake, Old St. Mary’s, and Holy Family 

Saginaw Tridentine Mass music director Wassim Sarweh. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The podcast, entitled “Does the Music Matter?” and part of their 

Detroit Stories series, was posted on the Detroit Catholic web site 

this week: 

https://www.detroitcatholic.com/news/detroit-stories-episode-30-

does-the-music-matter-podcast 

 

Full disclosure: The podcast emphasizes the diversity of musical 

styles available at Archdiocese of Detroit Masses and therefore 

includes some decidedly untraditional music alongside our 

beloved Gregorian Chant. 

 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Fri. 05/07 7:00 PM: Solemn High Mass at Old St. Mary’s (Feria 

of the Second Sunday After Easter) – Celebrant: Fr. Steve Mateja, 

Deacon: Fr. Michael Suhy, Subdeacon: Br. Lawrence Hogue, 

FHS. Reception after Mass. 
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